
 

 

Seattle HPHC: We are having Parent's Day Celebration at Windermere 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
July 15, 2023 
 

 
 

Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Our 40 Days national Prayer Condition continues. Thank you to those who have been joining our local 

online prayer gathering every 8:30 to 9:30 PM via zoom. 

 

We are looking into establishing our own Cheon Shim Won in our church in Ballard. Please support us 

with your prayer. 

 

Windermere sale is still pending. A counter proposal to the request of the buyer to extend their feasibility 

study is being prepared by our lawyer and our agent. If accepted by our buyer, we are looking into 

extending the sale process for another 6 to 8 months period. 

 

We had our Youth and Young Adults Sunday Service planning meeting last night, and have created the 

Sunday Service schedule for until the end of the year. The next Youth and Young Adults Sunday Service 

will be on August 6, 2023 in Bellingham, WA. 

 

July 16, 2023 Sunday Service will be at Ballard Church with Pastor David Ryan giving the message. In 

the afternoon of the same day, we are having Parent's Day Celebration at Windermere. Bellevue City 

council member Conrad Lee will be the main speaker with a call to action from gubernatorial candidate 

Mr. Semi Byrd. 

 

Please come and join the celebration. 

 

Let us continue to pray for one another and support one another as we work with our True Mother in 

realizing God's ideals. May Heavenly Parent and True Parents' blessing of healing and comfort be with 

each and every one of us. 

 

Thank you very much. 

 

Sincerely with love, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

 

Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community Pastor 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 


